From: Julia Macmillar | I

Sent: 17 April 2023 10:08

To: Planning Planning
Subject: planning ref: 2022/3853/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Hi,

I’'m writing to object to the plans for a 40 metre high ferris wheel in Camden market. | live on Arlington road and feel
this structure is not appropriate for this area.

Thanks,

Kind regards,

Julia Macmillan
-Arlington road

London
NW1 7ET



